To the Parish/Town Clerks

Dear Ellie

The Hayle Area Plan Partnership has achieved another huge step forward with the

proposal of PDC to allocate £91,000 for the provision of a Plan Manager. This will cover
the salary and administration costs for two years and we believe will provide a valuable
boost to the progress that the plan has made in the last 6 months. We hope to have a
manager in place at the beginning of 2008.

This now completes the structure as proposed in the Hayle Area Plan. The Delivery
Groups have been very successful, the Management Team has grown to encompass the

Parishes of St Erth and Gwithian/Gwinear, and PDC officers are ensuring that the

Delivery Groups are involved in all the future planning for the area.

The other development is that the Steering Group which has guided the whole MCTi
process for the last 5 years has now disbanded and will be superceded by the Hayle Area
Plan Partnership Delivery Team. This will enable the Chairs of the Delivery Groups to
come together to cross reference the developments within each group and will have
charitable status to enable it to apply for funding for projects if all other avenues fail,

The first meeting of this new group is scheduled for 14™ November at 7.30 in the

Passmore Edwards Institute. To provide continuity we feel it would be useful to have a
representative of each of the three parish/town councils. This group will mostly be an
information sharing facility and details of developments driven by the councils will be an
important element of the whole picture. If you could arrange for a representative to be
chosen we would be grateful. More detailed ‘terms of reference’ will be discussed at the
inaugural meeting . If your council would like further information on this group, do not
hesitate to contact me on 01736752364 or Roger Winterburn (Community Agent) on

01736755448.

The structure of the Partnership is:

Business & Enterprise Community Wellbeing Heritage, Culture, Traffic & Transport Tourism & Sustainability
Chairman Chairman Environment Chairman Chair
John Nunn John Coombe Chairman Joe Colliver Jacqui Head
Frank Scott- (watching brief)
Mance
PLAN MANAGER

HAPP — Delivery Team

(an unincorporated association)

HAPP — Management Team

The work of the MCTi/HAPP is now entering a new phase. The original Steering Group
led by Shirley Oliver and then David Clarke has overseen the process from initial idea to
publication of the Plan and now the latest transition period will soon be complete. Ray




Tovey as Community Agent, spearheaded the production of the Plan and administrative
support has been provided throughout by Roger Winterburn. Roger is now leaving and
we will be advertising a new post to provide administrative support for the Plan Manager
post.

Many many people have contributed to the progress of the partnership so far, the
challenge now is to deliver! Hayle and District are the first to create this kind partnership
of community, councillors and officers and I am sure the addition of the Plan Manager
can only help to achieve success.

May I remind you that all Delivery group meetings are open to anyone, full details of the
work of the Partnership is available on www.hayleareaplan.org.uk and I hope you will be
able to share the contents of this letter with your councillors.

Yours sincerely

John Pollard |
Steering Group Chairman.




